From: - ]

Sent: 01 June 2020 22:18

To: Planning

Subject: Westminster City Council - Application approved
Attachments: ufm42.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

T am writing to inform you that the Council wishes to object to the proposal for re: LED Screen At, St Giles
Square. Please find the decision notice attached.
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Westminster Connects - bringing the community together in Westminster

If you want to volunteer visit: https://www.westminster.gov.uk/coronavirus-how-you-can-help and register
with us.

If you need help or you know of anyone who needs help as a result of COVID-19, email:

westminsterconnects@westminster.gov.uk or call us on 020 7641 1222.

If you are concerned about an adult who you think requires social care and support or you have a
safeguarding concern, phone 020 7641 1444 or 020 7641 1175 or email:

adultsocialcare@westminster.gov.uk

1f you are concerned about a child and you have a safeguarding concern, phone: 0207 641 4000 or email
AccesstoChildrensServices(@westminster.gov.uk

Westminster City Council switchboard: +44 20 7641 6000.
www. westminster.gov.uk
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This E-Mail may contain information which is privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure.
If you are not the intended recipient of this E-mail or any part of it, please telephone Westminster City
Council immediately on receipt.

You should not disclose the contents to any other person or take copies.



